
 
 
Dear Moon Families, 
 

Moon Area School District has proudly provided students with opportunities to learn online 

through the Moon Area Cyber Program (MACP) for the past 7 years. As an extension of the Moon Area 

School District, students continue to have direct support from our outstanding Moon Area Teachers 

allowing our MACP students to be provided with the highest level of support while earning a Moon Area 

diploma. Our cyber offerings provide students with standards-based courses through an outside vendor. 

Beginning with the 2023-2024 school year the Moon Area Cyber Program will be partnering with a new 

course provider and learning platform. MASD teachers will continue to lead and support students with 

their online courses. With the change in providers, MACP will focus on providing online learning for 

students in upper middle and high school. Requests for online learning in the lower middle and 

elementary schools will be limited on a case-by-case basis. Look for more detailed information to follow 

within the next few months.  

 

Your Partner in Education, 

 

Mr. Barry Balaski   Dr. Lauren L. Morgan                                       Mr. Mike Muraco 

Superintendent of Schools     Director of Curriculum and Instruction        Cyber Program Coordinator 

bbalaski@moonarea.net     lmorgan@moonarea.net                                 mmuraco@moonarea.net  
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